
We know these aren’t easy times. But we want to be 
there for our local community any way we can.

What the Tech?! is our weekly drop-in for local older 
residents where volunteers from Imperial College 
London help people get to grips with their gadgets 
and tech. With the current situation, we’re now 
adapting this into a telephone/ video-call 
befriending & tech support service. 

Get matched with one of our friendly volunteers for 
weekly social calls, support with your gadgets and 
good company.

What The Tech?!
Now a free befriending & tech support 

phone service for older residents 

If you, or someone you know would like to be 
matched with one of our volunteers, please call 
Priya Pallan on 07566950968 or email 
whitecity.community@imperial.ac.uk


